Scarboro Surf Cluk

edton431  What is coming up?
10 December 2015
Atticles - We have our annual Christmas Party on the 13
.  December from 3:30pm. This year we will have a
Presidents Report Juniors ) )
| bouncy castle and movies in the theater room for
T S | the kids. BBQ packs and soft drinks will be for sale
! March Past Street Appeal
and you can BYO your own Alcohol! Carols and
fireworks in the amphitheatre start at 7pm! See
: Patrols  Christmas Party =~
you all there!
Have a wonderful week Scarboro
"~ IRB Crew Course§ Calendar o

members!
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From the President

The Club House
This picture from the 1930s of the clubrooms dubbed the White House that replaced the
original sheds

Wedve had a meeting this week with the MRA
ples that will underpin the the Memorandum of Understanding. The MOU will be the docu-
ment that sets out the agreement for the new clubrooms and will give us the certainty to
sign off on an agreed date to vacate the existing premises.
Pigs and Chickens
There was media release last week about the pool that saying there had been significant

consultation with stakeholders such as Swimming WA,Water Polo Association and the De-
partment of Education. While the consultations may have been about the usage of the
complex, we felt wedd had I|Iittle update on
the northern boundary. We did see some more detailed plans when we had our initial dis-
cussions with the architects. It reminds me of the story of the pig and chicken opening a
café and serving bacon and eggs for breakfast. The chicken is involved but the pig is com-
mitted. The stakeholders listed in the article are chickens and the since our clubrooms and

|l ease are about to be destroyed wedd
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Dispute Resolution
Further to the MOU we discussed the development of the Project Implementation Plan that

wi || help firm up on

t he

schedul e and the

ment and how we handle disputes. | went back into the archives again to try and find out

ihow this was handl ed

n

the past.

~ covers this very issue. Note the Perth Road Board, the original Scarborough Beach develop-
ers then the Shire of Perth that transferred to the new City of Stirling in the early 1970s and

Lotteries
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~ The success of the juvenile movement spread right along
- the West coast and then interstate. Doug Hatch’s brainchild
- I8 now a national institution.

- Doug and his committee also used the juvenile move-
Cment as their lever for yet another new headquarters.

Our White House was no longer our pride and joy.

~ Twentysix years after her birth, she'd had all the child
~ bearing she could handle.

. The original approach to the Shire of Perth (the oid
Perth Road Board) was with the idea of an addition to
“the badly dilapidated pavilion 10 house the juveniles.

But little headway was made for the first twelve months.
Lots of paper changed hands but no money, very few
rcouncillors of that time wanted 10 lend their name to

spending public money on such a thing as a socalled
%" " ¥ Im'..

~ The dawning of & new era and recognition by local
authorities and the public alike referred to back at the
- opening of the White House in 1934 was forgotten,

- But by now we knew how t0 win. Scarboro Surf Life
- Saving Club was » winner.

~ Despite the condition of the clubhouse, morale was on
the rise and membership showed a dramatic increase during
| the first season of juveniles.

~ The summer of 196162 followed much in the same
inh.mduboonmimtmuommommm&n.
iw*wmmmmﬁiomhndwﬂn.
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with the CoS by the

1962 promised much better things. It was the year of
the Empire Games, the year when the world's eyes were
focused on Perth, Western Australia,

In conjunction with the most important sporting event
ever held in this State, Scarboro played host to an inter
state swrf carnival. And a very distinguished guest. The
Duke of Edinburgh, husband of Queen Elizabeth Il and
father of the future King of England, Prince Charles.

The same season a breakthrough was made with the
Shire of Perth. Doug Hatch recalls:

“After one meeting, we were asked to stay on for a
drink, We'd made a very strong attack on the council and
It tuned into & drinking contest. We were still there at
3 o'clock in the morming™,

Perhaps it was Doug's staying power, perhaps it was the
club’s persistence, perhaps it was going 10 happen anyway.

The council decided to hold an inspection of the club-
house. Doug denies rumours that members walked around
poking broom handles through the plaster celling so it
would fall down during the visit,

Anyway, the councillors were 30 horrified by what they
saw that the very next meeting, they allocated $44,000
for a new clubhouse altogether.

But still much work remained to be done. Members
were spurred on by one particular event. This was the year
our first juveniles had graduated 10 junior ranks — and they
pulied off the State Junior R and R Title. So the youngsters
were playing thelr part, paying back the club management
for investing in their future.
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The official opening of our clubhouse, November 1964,

1963 arrived and brought with it much progress in
negotiations and more Importantly, $16,000 from the
Lotteries Commission 10 give us the $S60,000 we needed to
finish the project.

November 14, 1964 was the proud day and 1964865 was
the season of all seasons.

All the waiting, all the heartache, all the work had been
worthwhile. We now had the best clubhouse in Australia,
the best facilities and the best beach

be seeing the fi

And our reward was the national championships, the
third since the war,

Scarboro hasn't looked back since.
Developments during the next ten years were develop-
ments in technology, developmaents in life saving techniques.

In 1965, the club acquired its first four wheel drive
rescue vehicle. Once again the Shire of Perth (now the City
of Stirling) was mainly responsible in co-operation with the
Lotteries Commission.

rst iteration of the pl an

ing forward to how the architects translate the ideas and requirements that we and the
CoS have into a building that fits the overall vision for the beach precinct.

?There(")s a | ot happening

Busy Weekend

this weekend, the first

boat carnival, Channel 9 playing beach cricket with our juniors, last proficiency opportunity

t hen

carols and Christmas party all at Scarboro:

helping hands so be prepared to pitch in.



Christmas Pa rtg

13 December 2015
3:30pm - 8pm

Come down to the club and enjoy an evening with friends for BBQ dinner, Bouncy castle for the kids,
Christmas movies in the hall and finished with carols by candlelight & fireworks in the amphitheatre at
7pm

BBQ Packs and soft drinks for sale! BYO Alecoheol!

Please ring Jess Bunford on 9341 1011 if you have any questions
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£

BBQ Packs

$10
BBQ Packs

come with

A burger, 2

sausages,

bread roll and g

salad all for °
$10



Competition

Just a reminder that the SunSmart Endurance Series starts on Saturday Dec 19 and includes
masters age groups. Entries close 11pm TONIGHT so get entering if you wish to.

The first oreal 6 carnival i's this Saturday and it
luck to Scarboro competitors.

There has been some interest expressed in holding an officials course this season at the
club. If you are interested please email  nicolet31@me.com _ or speak with an area captain
who can pass your interest on. If we have enough interest we may be able to hold a course.

Nicole Tolev

New Sponsor

Sweetlips is an award winning fish and chip shop located at 151 Brighton Road.
Scarborough. Wanting to give back to the local community and support families they often
distribute vouchers for free fish and chips to local sporting clubs. Now its Scarboro Surf Clubs
turn. Your age manager or junior coach has a supply to use and will be handing out to lucky

nippers over the coming season. So put in the hard yards and you will be rewarded with a
scrumptious meal of Sweetlips Fish and Chips.

Sweetlips, Reel Fresh, Real Good.100% Satisfaction Guarantee or your money back.

REEL FRESH. REEL FRESH.
REAL GOOD.  REAL GOOD.


mailto:nicolet31@me.com

Juniors

Nasty weather confronted all of us on the weekend. Great effort to those you competed at
the Carnival with good results for such dire conditions. Congrats to all & the age manager,
officials and parent support.

Further up the coast the U140d8s, wer Bigtaankyaudon o, f
Willo, Frank, Nic, Sharon and all the parents. 30 kids passed and are now ready for patrols.
At this time, Junior Club Captains were voted for and it my pleasure to welcome and
congratulate the 2015/16 Scarboro Junior Club Captains : Kim Nielsen (Female) & Caleb Holt
(Males). | know that they will do a fantastic job in their new positions.

Just a couple of reminders : Friday night & Bar Open & Looking for Junior parents to serve
dinners (6 -730pm) & need me know if your available by Thursday.

U/14 9 1st Senior Carnival this Saturday
Christmas Carols at the Clock Tower Scarborough 0 see flyer below

Thanks Mic Nielsen

Scarboro Intraclub Competition

Kikiros Marathon Results - 6th December 2015
1st B. Welch
2nd J, Desfosses
3rd M. Welch
Fastest J. Desfosses

This coming Sunday, 13 t* December, the McGovern Marathon Trophy event will be held at
9:30am. The race comprises a swim, wade and run to Floreat drain and back. We hope the
weather will be fine and that we have a good roll up for this event.

Watermelon will be provided for all competitors.

Regards
Brian Hall



Club Captain

Patrols
The club signs a contract with City of Stirling to provide patrols on the weekends and some
public holidays. We do not want to breach this, so by signing up as a patrolling member you
are expected to attend all of your rostered patrols for the season. The calendar of patrols is
on the noticed board, on the website and was sent out at the start of the season.
Lately a lot our members aren't showing up for patrols. This is very disappointing.
If you cannot attend a patrol please try and find a proxy.
- ask your friends
- put it in the echo and on the Facebook page
- let your patrol captain and TC know well in advance

If you are down hours you will not be allowed to compete . If you are down 2 patrols your ac-
cess to the club facilities will be cut off until you make up your hours. Any more than that, the
club will look into your membership and you will need to be seen by the disciplinary commit-

tee.

While on patrol all members are expected to wear the surf lifesaving uniform this includes
your patrol cap.




Youthies

Thanks to everyone involved in making the SHINE visit to the Scarboro Surf Club, so successful.
Whilst the weather could not of possibly got any worse, the interaction between the SHINE
girls and the Scarboro Youthies was outstanding like a sunny day. It was truly inspiring to see
two groups of young people from very different walks of life, connect so easily.
The level of confidence and self esteem show by these young people puts both communities
in great stead.

We hope the Geraldton based SHINE girls and minders greatly enjoy the rest of their time in
Perth and travel back safe back home.

Hope to repeat the opportunity in 2016, with a sunny day and some fun water activities.

Cheers
Jim, Fiona and Micky G.

See you on the beach this Sunday.
Youthie Leaders







